NANTUCKET ANGLERS’ CLUB
NEWSLETTER —June 2023

May Recap
Last month’s Pickerel Blitz saw James Hatton as the victor. The Sunfish Blitz was taken by Tammy

King and Junior was Harrison Ray. The Happy Hookers’ Tournament had 1% place go to the team of
Lainie O’Brien and Amy Stamm with 297.3 total points, second — team of Julie Reinemo and Mary
Adams —w/ 277.2 pts, and 3" went to the team of Mouche Potter and Joan Bunting with 266.1 pts.
There was a change in the original results as a fish was not counted that should have for total points.
New Members night had only 2 newbies show for the presentation and informational meeting. At least
two of our new members will be well informed. They also received a free dinner.

JUNE EVENTS

The Club will now be open 7 days a week, as we are entering our summer season.
Lunch are being served daily except Mondays until we find another cook, and dinners are now being served every
night from 5:30 — 8:30.

The Club is open daily at 9:00 a.m. except Mondays which will open at 3:00

June 3 —no lunch as we have a baby shower booked from 12:30 — 3:30, we will be serving dinner that night.
June 3 -4 — Bluefish Blitz (length)
June 3 — 11 — Schoolie Open — 2 member teams — sign up at the Club — guests are $25.00 — 5 longest Bass count
for total scoring- catch and release event.
June 17 — no dinner that night as we have a birthday party booked. Lunch will be served that day.
June 17 & 18 — Striper Blitz (length)
Please remember — all Club regular tournaments are free for all members; guests must pay a $25.00 fee-excluding
the Inshore Classic and The Cranny Bluefish Tournament. Why not sign up, the more the merrier!!!







